
Nursery Activities 

PARTY ROOM  
 

We are offering for hire 
one of our upstairs rooms  
for children's parties.  

(3 HOURS) 
 

The fee is £35 and will in-
clude use of the adjoined 

kitchen, toys and access to 
our field, boat and cycle 

track.  
  

West Wight Nursery 
MAY 2024 

.Please support the  

Totland Parish Car boot 
sales on Colwell Common,  

which in turn raises money 
for  

West Wight Nursery. 

11th May, 8th June, 13th 
July, 10th August,  

14th September 

Toddler Group  

Monday 9.30–11  

No toddler group  

MONDAY 27TH  MAY 

 

All groups will be held at 

at Barnardo’s,  

Moa Place. 

Suitable for babies  

under 2 years. 

Limited spaces. 

DATES FOR YOUR  

DIARY 

Our last day before the  

May Holiday is  

Friday 24th May,  

returning  

Monday 3rd June. 

 

We are open for  

Holiday Club please book 
your spaces. 

First come, first served. 

 

Our last day before the 
Summer Holidays is  

Friday 26th July. 

Holiday Club is available. 
We are fully closed week 

commencing  

Monday 27th August. 
SCHOOL RECEPTION 

CLASS DAY 

23RD May 3-4pm 

For all children starting 
school in September. 

STAFF NEWS 

 
We welcome back Linda. 

Shannon will take the lead 
while Linda has a phased  

return. 

 

Joanna will be  

returning to Creche soon after 
injuring her wrist. 

 

Kim Lizska is the new Senior 
in Tumblers. 

 

Joanne is our  

SENCO. 

 

Cheryl will be leaving us on 
30th May for Maternity leave, 

we wish her all the best. 

Changing Seasons 

Please remember  to  

provide SUNCREAM AND 
SUN HAT. 

REMINDER OF TERMS 

Please note that the 
Nursery is open for 39 
weeks per year and you 
sign up for this as a  

minimum. Holiday Club is 
available as an additional 
extra for parents who 
choose to use it.  

 

Sessions are booked and 
paid for in advance.  

 

Four weeks notice is  

required for permanent 
change of sessions or 
withdrawal from the  

Setting not to start back 
late in the term. 

  

Thought for the 
month 

 

All kids need is a little 
help, a little hope, and 
somebody who believes in 
them.  

                
Magic John-
son.  

 

 

 SICKNESS POLICY 

 

Please be mindful if your child 
has a temperature of 38 or  
higher or is unwell to keep them 
at home. Pease be mindful not 
to bring sick children into the 
setting so that we can maintain 
the overall health of everyone 
in the building. 

 

If your child has sickness 
please leave 48 hrs after the 
last bout of sickness or  

diarrhoea before they  

return.  

 

Guidelines are 48hrs from when 
they start a course antibiotics 
before they can return. 

 

Fees must continue to be 
paid if your child is absent 
for any reason including 
appointments, illness,  

isolation due to covid, 
family holiday or any  

additional day off ie for a 
birthday.  

POLITE REMINDER 

Parents please  

remember to bring in a 
sheet (cot sheet for the 

creche children) and 
blanket for all children 
that sleep whilst at the 

nursery. 


